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 Terence 

Hodgkinson

OBJEMPER2014/6620/P 29/11/2014  12:41:31 I firmly object the proposed closure of the vegetable and fruit stand outside Kentish Town Station, The 

Fruit Bowl, and its replacement with a Burrito Bar and Restaurant. The Fruit Bowl serves the 

community and has been a valuable and rare asset to the High Street for the past 13 years. The owners 

work long hours and are a unique part of the Kentish Town neighbourhood. For TfL to allow their 

space to be taken over by the large restaurant chain Wahaca, to make more money, and more Council 

Tax for Camden, is nothing more than a gross affront to the lease holders of the Fruit Bowl and to our 

community. There are 27 restaurants and take-away outlets within two hundred yards of The Fruit Bowl 

and we do not need another large junk food outlet to downgrade our neighbourhood. The noise and 

disruption that it will also cause to the neighbouring flats will be enormous. I request that Camden 

Council refuse this application to The Wahaca chain and also for a drinks licence and the eviction of 

the Fruit Bowl. They should consider the wishes of the constituents of Kentish town first rather than a 

Mexican food chain.
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